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GREEN BAY — DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917

KIWANIS KEY

Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay — Downtown

KIWANIS MEETING OF May 30, 2023

On Tuesday May 30th, we held our annual picnic and Zoo visit with the 3trd
graders from Nicolet school. A total of 48 students plus 12 adults enjoyed
the picnic lunch. Lunch consisted of burgers, hot dogs, potato chips, grapes,
water and watermelon. We also served each guest with a piece of cake,
which we provide in honor of Nicolet teacher Becky, who is leaving Nicolet
school after 21 years.

Maria, Anne, and Bob R where the only three Kiwanis members who
attended the picnic. No one from neither Key Club nor UWGB Circle K
attended the event.

Our next meeting will be this coming Monday June 5th. Rather than in our
usual location we will be having lunch in room A-3 of the KI Convention
Center, which is attached to the Hyatt. Our other June meeting will be on
the 19th. This will be our Scholarship luncheon honoring five area students
that were selected by our Scholarship committee.

By: Bob Rowan

See Nicolet School New Zoo & Picnic pictures below.....















Not at the NEW Zoo.... Picture is from Rick in Florida at his pool.. he felt like
he was at a zoo with this iguana looking to cool off too!



